
All, 

Per Area and AYSO National guidance, we are suspending ALL AYSO activities, effective immediately.  

This includes practices, not just games. 

Per the guidance of the Area 5C Director, we can resume soccer activities on 6 April.  This means that 

practices can resume on that date. No practices for Region 894 are to occur prior to this date.  On that 

date, coaches can call practices. 

Games will resume on 18 April 2020.  We will be working to reschedule the three games that would 

have occurred prior to the Spring Break pause.  They might be held mid-week, or we may be able to 

double up games on a Saturday.  (I'll be pushing for mid-week.)   

Last year, we cancelled the first game or two of the season due to weather.  This isn't much different.  It 

FEELS different, but it isn't. 

Your kids may be relieved by the fact that we are planning to continue business as usual.  The idea that 

this will blow over, and that life goes on, may actually comfort them.    

We are doing the best we can to make your season enjoyable.  I hope that you will weather this storm 

with us, and provide some stability to your children through our program. 

Thank you all.   

Dave   


